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Renovations will be taking place in some of the classrooms at the Animations Arts Centre

located inside the Victor Philip Dahdaleh Building at Seneca@York Campus.

There will be minimal disruption to classes taking place within the Animation Arts Centre.

Construction will take place Monday to Friday during regular business hours starting on

Monday, Sept. 13. It is expected to be completed by the end of October.
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